
INFORMATION FOR PARENTS & STUDENTS 
Our school will participate in the Healthy Youth Survey this Fall. 

The survey asks questions about risks for injury, health outcomes, and alcohol and drug use. Schools, and state 
and local agencies use survey results to support our youth and reduce their risks. The Healthy Youth Survey is 
voluntary and anonymous and provides important information to guide policy and programs that serve our youth. 

Please share this information with your student. 
Then talk about the survey and decide if your student will participate. 

Q: Who will be asked to take the survey? 
A: Students in Grades 6, 8, 10, and 12 across 
Washington State and students in Grades 7, 9 and 11 in 
small school districts. 

Q: Is the survey voluntary? 

A: Yes! Students taking the survey can skip questions 
and stop taking the survey at any time. If you do not 
want your student to participate in the survey, you can 
call the school to 

http://www.askhys.net/
https://www.askhys.net/HYS/HYSInformation
mailto:healthy.youth@doh.wa.gov
http://www.askhys.net/

